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Dear Mr. Bursey:

Enclosed for your information please find a copy of the Commission's
further statement of policy regarding the treatment of TMI-related require-
ments in the licensing process, entitled "Statement of Policy; Further
Commission Guidance for Power Reactor Operating Licenses", appearing in the
Federal Register on December 24, 1980 (45 F.R. 85236). This supplements an
earlier policy statement on this matter which I forwarded to you in a
November 28, 1980 letter.

Sincerely,
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Steven C. Goldberg
Counsel for NRC Staff
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